
ConsTruCTion
is unDerWaY!
The Seattle Department of Transportation began 
construction of the Elliott Bay Seawall Project in 
November. The first activity is construction of a new 
roadway beneath the viaduct.

join us aT an open house To:
• Understand how we’ll build the new seawall 

• Be prepared for what to expect during construction

• Meet the contractor

• Ask questions 

open house
December 11, 2013
4-6 pm
Bell Harbor International 
Conference Center
Harbor Dining Room
2211 Alaskan Way, Pier 66

Waterfront seattle

@Waterfrontsea

seawall@waterfrontseattle.org

206.618.858424hr

waterfrontseattle.org/seawall

Waterfront after seawall construction



Come join us for  
an open house!
December 11, 2013
4-6 pm

Bell Harbor Dining Room
2211 Alaskan Way, Pier 66

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Information: Materials can be provided in alternative 
formats – large print, Braille, cassette tape, or on computer disk – for people with disabilities 
by contacting 206.618.8584 or seawall@waterfrontseattle.org. Persons who are deaf or hard of 
hearing may request alternative formats through the Washington Relay Service at 711.

Seattle Department of Transportation 
Major Projects Division
PO Box 34996
Seattle, WA 98124-4996


